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June 7, 2019

Eric Babson

babson@math.ucdavis.edu

1094 Cragmont Avenue

Berkeley CA, 94708

Dear Mr President:

I am concerned about deregulation. One basic role of a federal gov-

ernment is setting uniform consistent rules to stabilize markets and work

for the public good. The EPA plan to gut Obama’s emission standards is

as unimaginative as it is destructive with the goal of destroying anything

associated with your nemesis the only plausible motivation. It hurts both

the country and the world with thousands here and millions around the

world dying every year from air pollution and climate change accelerating.

It hurts the local control of states by ending California’s rules. It even hurts

the bottom lines for a dozen large corporations by leaving regulations in the

courts and hence unpredictable for the foreseeable future.

Please assure me that the EPA will leave Obama’s emissions standards

in place.

I am very proud to be a US resident and a large part of that derives

from our rational government.

Sincerely,

Eric Babson


